’o Woodward, ClIr S At & S

Mon 21/01/2019 19:00

To: I
Dear [N

The link you need will be here in about a week. I specifically included uniformed
children’s organisations in the criteria.

www.hants.gov.uk/community/grants/grants-funds-list?filter=.Culture-
Communities-and-Business-Services

I look forward to hearing more about your project.

Best wishes

Councillor Sean D T Woodward

Executive Member for Recreation & Heritage
County Councillor for Sarisbury Division

6 Hampshire

County Council

Reply Forward

From: I

Sent: 21 January 2019 18:03
To: sean@_.co.uk
Subject: The Recreation and Heritage Fund

Dear Mr Woodward,
I read with interest that you have launched the above fund. I run a Girls' Brigade group in Farecham
and wondered if we could apply. However, the only information I can find appears to relate to

funds already allocated. Please would you advise.

Thank you,




